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From: Jennifer Stirk
To: Whidden, Brad; DePradine, Gloria-


Jean; 
cc: Chester Purves; Leonard Marion; 
Subject: Tomoka Farms Road Landfill
Date: Thursday, April 28, 2011 10:02:40 AM


Gloria and Brad, 
 
This email is to inform the Department that Volusia County Solid Waste 
repaired two small weeps on the south slope of the active class I cell. 
The weeps were located to the west of the recently constructed toe 
drain.  Both weeps were small in size and did not have ponding leachate 
associated with them just staining of the soil.  The repair method 
previously submitted was used to address the weeps.  The area was 
excavated to approximately 4 feet below surface and the bottom 2 feet 
were back filled with #57 stone to enhance drainage.  The area remaining 
was back filled with clean soil and compacted.  The areas will continue 
to be monitored. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information please let me 
know. 
 
Thanks, 
Jennifer 
 
Jennifer R. Stirk 
Environmental Specialist III 
Volusia County Solid Waste Division 
phone: 386-947-2952 
fax: 386-947-2955 
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